Subject: No.2020/5214/p

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Richard Limbrick,

I would like to petition for the Green Giant House on 18a Frognal Gardens to not be built. I live a few doors
down and it would be extremely disruptive.

Please let me know if I can do anything more.
Kind regards,

Georgina



